




To: Shire of Denmark 
PO Box 183 
DENMARK WA  6333 
  
From: Denmark Walpole Junior Football Club 
PO Box 710 
DENMARK WA 6333 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
Re: invoice no 19687 Mclean Park Oval hire 2016 season 
 
Denmark Walpole Junior Football club would like to request a waiver on the fee charged for use of 
Mclean Oval in season 2016. 
 
Due to the declining condition of the oval we have had to relocate or reschedule many of our home 
games this season, resulting in only 3 junior rounds being played at Mclean in 2016.  
 
Our Auskick teams who would usually utilise the oval most Saturdays have been unable to use the 
oval at all this season, and have had to switch between use of the high school and primary school 
ovals, depending on availability.  
 
This has significantly impacted our Canteen cash flow which is a major source of revenue for our 

club.  

Our club supports the Shire in its endeavour to secure grant funding to refurbish the playing surface 
and we have forwarded a letter to Damian Schwarzbach.  We hope that funding can be secured and 
work can be completed as soon as possible. We look forward to the 2017 season with anticipation 
that Mclean Oval will once again be in top condition for the use of all sporting clubs in Denmark. 
 
 
 Yours Sincerely 
 

Joanne Rowling 

Secretary 

DWJFC 
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